BPA Announces Wholesale Power Rate Adjustment

MEETING LOCATION CHANGED

We want to hear from you. The Bonneville Power Administration is accepting comments on its proposal to
adjust wholesale electricity rates.

A public comment period is now open on the proposed Safety-Net Cost Recovery Adjustment Clause. BPA's
initial proposal is available on BPA's web site at: www.bpa.gov/power/ratecase. These documents are also
available to read at BPA's Public Information Center at 905 NE 11™ Avenue, Portland, Ore., and at BPA
customer service centers around the region. Call (800) 622-4520 for customer service center locations.

Comments will be accepted through May 1. Written comments can be provided either electronically, via mail,
or fax to (503) 230-3285. Electronic comments should be sent to: comments@bpa.gov. Comments may
also be mailed to: Bonneville Power Administration, P.0. Box 12999, Portland, OR 97212.

A field hearing is scheduled for oral comments at BPA Headquarters instead of the East Portland
Community Center.

Please arrive early to pass April 16, 2003 - 6 to 9 p.m.
through security. Valid Bonneville Power Administration
picture ID will be required. 905 NE 11th Avenue
Non-U.S. citizens must Portland, OR 97232

provide a valid passport. Comments accepted through May 1, 2003
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